From: Sherrie McTeer <MCTEERS@sctax.org>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
CC: CLELANM@sctax.orgCLELANM@sctax.org
KimpsoM@sctax.orgKimpsoM@sctax.org
Date:  11/15/2012 11:08:24 AM
Subject:  FW: District Office Posters
Attachments:  Combined District Offices Posters.pdf

Katherine,

| talked with Meredith this morning and shared with him that we were making the changes that we discussed
yesterday. Attached are the updated District Office posters. There is one for businesses and one for individuals.

Please share any changes that need to be made. Once approved, we will make posters to send to our district offices.
If you have any questions, please let us know.

Thanks...Sherrie

From: Terry Carter

Sent: Thursday, November 15, 2012 10:53 AM
To: Sherrie McTeer

Subject: District Office Posters

Sherrie,

Attached are the district office posters for both individuals and businesses. If you need anything else, just let me
know.

Thanks,

Terry

Terry Carter, Jr.

Tax Analyst - Research & Review
300A Outlet Pointe Blvd.

Columbia, SC 29214
803-898-5856
cartert@sctax.org

Note: This is my personal opinion. It is not to be construed as the Department's official position regarding
this matter. It is not binding on the Department or its employees. |If a formal, binding ruling is necessary,
please seethe Information Guide found on our website, which explains our procedures for requesting a
private revenue opinion.
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